
From: Martin Godinez
To: Drumm, Kristin
Subject: Black Point/Green Point Separation
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 7:19:34 PM

Dear Kristin,

Upon attending many meetings, hearings, etc., I am writing to inform you that I, a
home owner in Green Point, believe that a split from Black Point and the draft Black
Point Community Plan would be in the best interest for both all Black Point and Green
Point residents.

Therefore, I want to make it clear I am supporting the split between Black Point and
Green Point.

Thank you,
Martin Godinez
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